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Thank you for registering your email address at the KUR-World website, and welcome to the first KUR-World 

update. 

Last week, Reever and Ocean Developments received advice from the Commonwealth Department of the 

Environment that KUR-World has been declared a controlled action. This means the project will require 

assessment and approval under the EPBC Act before it can proceed. 

A full copy of Reever and Ocean Development’s application and the Department’s decision notice can be viewed 

at Commonwealth Department of Environment. 

An application has also been lodged with the Queensland Coordinator-General to declare KUR-World a 

coordinated project. A decision is expected shortly and we will let you know as soon as we hear. 

In the interim, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to email and we will respond in due course. 

 

  

For Further Information 

Email: info@KUR-World.com 

Address: Barnwell Road, Myola, Qld 4881 
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